The Giddings News

July 14, 1922

Revival at Dime Box

The Presbyterian revival at Dime Box has already won several into the church, and is being attended by large congregations from far and near. The gospel tent is pitched on the two lots just across the street from the school house on which the new Presbyterian church will be built in due time Drs. Weaver and Scott, and Mr. Hawkins are comfortably camped near, and the good people are seeing to it that they do not suffer for good things to eat. The meeting will close with an all day service Sabbath the 16. There will be dinner for all on the ground. A model Sabbath school at 10 A. M. with preaching at 11, and then dinner, after which there will be a rest. Then group services will be held under the trees. A prominent laymen. Mr. George Schuler of Houston has been invited to address the laymen. Mr. Hawkins is preparing special music and Mrs. Albert Karcher will preside at the organ.